
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Arraya. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 2:08 PM 
'David' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Utilities, Inc. of Florida - Docket No. 20200139-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00280-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: David <davideliasarraya@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Amber Norris <amnorris@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. of Florida - Docket No. 20200139-WS 

Hello, 

I would like to have a formal comment recorded regarding Utilities Inc of Florida rate increases Docket No. 
20200139-WS. 

As a resident in Seminole County, I object to the proposed rate increase. Compared to my previous water utility 
company in Altamonte Springs, the rate differences are night and day. These rate increases are unfair and it's 
obvious investors do not care about the greater good. 

Please let me know if anything else is needed. 

Sincerely 
DavidArraya 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail may contain information that is confidential and subject to 
protection under state and federal law. This information is intended to be for the use of the individual named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the 
contents of this information is prohibited and may be punishable by law. If you have received this electronic 

transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by electronic mail and delete your copy. 
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